
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2018-2019/006                                                                     Date: 21/08/2018 

Dear Parents, 

Sub: Kerala Flood Relief Fund- An Appeal. 

Greetings to you from St. Montfort School, Bhopal. You are all aware of the destruction to 

property and loss of lives and the human suffering caused by the on-going torrential rain in 

Kerala. Under these circumstances may I request all our parents to contributes willingly and 

generously to this cause to the respective class teachers latest by 08/09/2018. The collected money 

will be forwarded for the rehabilitation of flood victims. Once the collection is done we will 

display the details of money collected for your information.   

 
Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 

 


